
Kenosha County 4-H Swine Educational 
Program Policy  

 

The following are the educational program policies by which the Kenosha County 4-H 
Swine project will be governed: 

 To enroll in the Kenosha County 4-H Swine project youth must be in 3rd grade or 
above. 

 In order to represent Kenosha County 4-H countywide Swine project at any 
Local, State, Regional or National show you must have attended 2 meetings out 
of 4 in order to be a member in good standing.  The swine project member must 
attend the entire educational meeting in order for it to count.   
 

 College/13th year 4-H members should make arrangements with the Swine 
Educational Team by January 31st to apply for alternate learning to satisfy 
meeting requirements. 

 MAQA is required for swine project members, but you do not earn points for 
attendance.  Any member teaching at the MAQA meeting will be given 1 point 
towards the project year. 

 Dues per member will be assessed  

 

 


